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 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The floor amendment to HB 3779 adds the requirement for a person seeking relief because of an 

open records request denial to notify the Office of the Attorney General at least 10 days before 

filing a civil suit.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Upon review, the floor amendment to HB 3779 would not impact the current analysis of this 

measure. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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